
August 2022 Child Care Newsletter 

 

  

Summer is quickly passing us by! Please let us know if there will be any changes in your 

child (ren)'s schedule for fall.  

 

School Age families please let us know if your child will be taking a bus to or from Tiny 

Tots this coming school year. If so, you must bring in the schedule with the bus numbers & 

times as soon as you receive it so we can add them to our bus schedule.  

 

For those enrolled in Preschool for the 2022-2023 school year, there will be an Open 

House on September 8th from 4:00-5:30 p.m. You will be contacted to have a Preschool 

policy sometime in the last week of August. 
 

 



  

The school age class will be putting together a carnival for the other classrooms to 

enjoy on Friday, August 26th. We will also leave this out in the afternoon so families can 

stop by at pick up time and play a few games with your child. This will end at 5:00 p.m., so 

come early.   
  

 

Watch for new food forms to fill out 

for the Child and Adult Food Program 

(CACFP). This form needs to be filled out 

annually by September 1st. Please be 

sure to fill it out by following the 

instructions that are attached to it and 

return it to the office before September 

1st, 2022. Your signature, name, & date 

are required on the form. Thank you!     
 

  

 

 



  

 

 

 

Reminder that we are closed on 

Monday, September 5th in observance 

of Labor Day! We hope you have a safe 

& enjoyable holiday! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to check out this month's 

Parent Education topic: Tips for Picky 

Eaters. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

https://www.healthychildren.org/English/healthy-living/nutrition/Pages/Picky-Eaters.aspx
https://www.healthychildren.org/English/healthy-living/nutrition/Pages/Picky-Eaters.aspx

